
I News Release
Secretary of Secrétaire

Stt fState or d'Etat aux

Communiqué

extérieures

No . 294 December 28, 1990

PERSIAN GULF SITUATIO N

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Right Honourable Joe Clark, today released a copy of a
letter to the Honourable John Bosley, Chairman of the
Standing Committee on External Affairs and International
Trade of the House of Commons, regarding the situation in
the Persian Gulf . The text of this letter is attached .
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